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The industry experts at Super Casino have responded to the news that the mobile gaming market is expected
to grow at an average rate of 19% per year until 2016, with tablets experiencing a growth of almost 50%.
Continuing the upward trend that we saw during 2012, it has been reported in Market Watch
(http://www.marketwatch.com/story/mobile-gaming-is-set-to-grow-at-an-average-rate-of-19-per-year-2013-08-12)
that the latest figures demonstrate how smartphone games will be worth a staggering $3.9 billion (£2.5
billion) by the end of this year, whilst tablet and smartphone devices are forecasted to make up a fifth
of the total global market. It comes as more and more companies invest in native iOS and Android
operating systems.
At the centre of the online gaming industry for a number of years, Super Casino
(http://www.supercasino.com) allows customers to enjoy the casino experience on the go, with live online
roulette games (http://www.supercasino.com/games/roulette) streamed directly to their iphone, ipad or
android device. The app allows users to enjoy their favourite games including popular choices such as
Live Roulette, Roulette Express and Roulette Express Premium. Naturally interested by the recent
statistics, a representative from Super Casino shares their thoughts on the mobile trend.
“Mobile use has become so convenient that it only takes a few minutes for gamers to search for and
download an account on their smartphone, so we’re not surprised to hear that mobile gaming is predicted
to undergo significant growth over the coming few years. It’s also likely we’ll see development
regarding the choice and quality of games available too. At Super Casino our mobile app is very popular
and this is something we are always looking to build on.”
With live roulette games broadcast on Channel 5 and Sky channel 862, Super casino is the longest running
and most popular online TV casino in the world. Famous for providing a realistic gaming experience
online, Supercasino.com offers games to suit a variety of tastes, including roulette, blackjack, card
games, table and video poker as well as a selection of casino slots
(http://www.supercasino.com/games/slots) and arcade games.
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